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The staff at MES would like to thank the 

parents/guardians for their help with all 

the new restrictions.  Not to mention the 

fact that it is constantly changing.  The 

students arrive and are AWESOME at 

following the rules and guidelines.  It 

shows the great work you are doing at 

keeping them informed.   

 

 

         Parent Teacher Interviews 
Due to the current pandemic, parent-teacher 
interviews will be held virtually (video 
conference) or by phone.  We look forward to 
talking with you to discuss your child. 
   
 

                     Food Bank 

We are collecting food for the Lakeland 
Resource Center until Wednesday, December 
16th. It is great to help people out during the 
holidays.  Last time we had 184 pounds, so 
let’s see if we can get more than 300 pounds 
this time!  
 

 

       A Spirited Christmas at MES 
We planned on having a virtual Christmas 

Concert, but with the new Orange Level 
restrictions, we can’t sing.  The staff is 

AMAZING and came up with creative 
ideas.  Therefore, we are happy to bring 
you A Spirited Christmas at M.E.S.   

This will be a way for us to creatively 
show our Christmas spirit.  Our plan is to 

have it ready for your viewing pleasure on 
Thursday, December 17th.  THE SHOW 
MUST GO ON! 

Milk Program 

We are excited to announce that Lakeland 
Resource Center (with the help of local 
businesses/organizations) has decided to 
provide 1 milk for each student daily.  This 
will start in January and run until the end of 
the school year.  Lakeland has been really 
helpful and it is great having such amazing 
support for our students.  Please note, if you 
would like two milk for your child you are to 
pay for one.  Here is a list of local 
businesses/organizations who have helped: 

• Certainteed McAdam 

• Thunder N Lightning Motorsports 

• Home Concepts Ltd. 

• Bank of Nova Scotia 

• Voice of Pentecost 

• MacKay’s Garage Ltd. 

• Rockland Drive Baptist Church 

• McAdam Lions Club 

• St. Georges Anglican Church 
 

 

Fundraisers 

We would like you to know that in the new 
year we will be starting our first of 3 
fundraisers.  MES will be offering school 
clothing and orders will be done online.  Our 
hope is to offer t-shirts, hoodies, hats, water 
bottles, masks and lanyards. We will also be 
doing a Java Moose fundraiser and a popcorn 
seasoning fundraiser later on. Keep a lookout 
for more information in the new year.    

 

FROM ALL THE STAFF AT MCADAM 

ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

WE WOULD LIKE 

TO WISH YOU A 

HEALTHY, HAPPY 

AND PEACEFUL 

NEW YEAR! 
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         Sun      Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 

 1  
 

 

Report 

cards issued 

2 3 
 
 
Parent-Teacher 
Interviews 
(4pm-6pm) 

4 

No classes 

for students 

Parent Teacher 
Interviews (8:30 – 
11:30) 

5 
 

6 
 

 

7 
PSSC Meeting 
@ 4:30 
 

 

8 9 
 

10 
 

11 

 
12 

 

13 

 

 

14 

Christmas 

Hat Day! 

15 
Christmas 

Character Day! 

 

16 
Ugly Sweater 

Day! 

 
 
 
 
Food Bank 
Donations Due 

17    
Christmas 

Colour Day! 

 

18 

PJ Day! 

 
 
 
Last Day 
 of  
Classes 

 

19 

20 

 

21 

 

22 

 
 

23 

 

24 

 

25 
 

 
 
 

 

27 

 
 

28 29 

 

30 

 

31 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

• First Day of School - January 4, 2021 
 

 

Ring A Bell Campaign to 

Promote 

 Positive Mental Health 
Nov. 30 – Dec. 4th 

Aimed at raising awareness on 

the mental health needs  

of children and youth 


